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Sport Fall Soccer

Positive Developments
and Highlights

The season is off to a good start for the most part. The Rules
Clinic and supporting videos have been well received by both
coaches and officials as to helping illustrate critical rules
changes and application.

Issues of Concern
(legal, playing Rules,
fiscal management,
etc.)

DQs continue to be a concern. The real issue is the number of
DQs as a result of foul language. It would seem to be a simple
issue to address as this type of behavior would never be
accepted in the classroom. While the schools have been
responsive and supportive of these DQs, we continue to search
for the best way to emphasize this expectation and reduce
these incidents.

Championship
Update/Review

The District Tournaments start the first week of October and
culminate with the State Championship on October 28th in
Fayette County.

Officials
Update/Review

We have seen a modest increase in soccer officials, but still see
shortages across the state that have led to rescheduled,
postponed, and in some instances cancelled games.


